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New and Noteworthy
● Don’t forget to order your Oakview Spirit Wear!

https://palosshirts.com/oakview_spiritwear/shop/home

● If you haven’t already, please turn in Parent Homework, iPad Agreement
Forms, and 5th Grade Expectations Letter asap. Thank you!

● Please remember to look over your student’s assignment notebook with
them so they get into the habit of looking at it every night when they come
home from school.

Coming Up….

9/6 - No School - Happy Labor Day

9/24 - School Improvement Day - 1/2 Day - Student Dismissal at 10:30am

Contact Us
Mr. Baldermann

maxbaldermann@nlsd122.org

Mrs. Brost

kbrost@nlsd122.org

Ms. Goad

jgoad@nlsd122.org

Ms. Midlock

kmidlock@nlsd122.org

Mrs. Sieger

lsieger@nlsd122.org

Mrs. Worden

hworden@nlsd122.org

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/schools/oster-oakview
https://palosshirts.com/oakview_spiritwear/shop/home


What’s Happening in Our Classrooms
Mr. Balderman

Science/SS
We are working on lesson 1 which is on
geography of the United States and

reading maps. We will be taking a quiz on
lesson 1 on Friday, September 3. Students
will receive a study guide on Friday 8/27.

Mrs. Brost
ELA

Reading: novel, Night of the Spadefoot Toads.
Skill:Point of View, Plot: Story Sequence
Foundational Skill: -ly words.
Grammar: Plural, Singular, and Collective
Nouns, Pronouns. Grammar notes are in the
virtual binder in Google Classroom.
Spelling: List 2: Long Vowel Sounds. Test on
Friday, September 3.
***Assignments are posted daily in the ELA
google classroom under “Assignment Book.”
Enjoy a great weekend everyone!

Ms. Goad
Math

Next week we will be continuing Unit 1 in
math.  Our current topics include: Area,

Volume and 2-Digit Multiplication.  We will
have our first assessment in math on

Friday, September 3.  Students will receive
a review guide for the assessment.

Ms. Midlock
Science/SS/Math

SOCIAL STUDIES:
We are beginning the year with lesson one in
social studies. This week we learned cardinal
directions, hemispheres, the seven continents,
the five oceans, parts of a map, and latitude
and longitude. We will continue with Lesson 1
next week. Our lesson 1 test will be Friday,
September 3.

MATH:
We are currently working in Unit 1. This week we
worked on finding the area of a rectangle when
one part of the rectangle is a fraction. Next
week we will begin studying volume. Be on the
lookout for our first assessment coming up
soon! More details next week.

Mrs. Sieger
ELA

This week in ReadyGen, we started a new
novel called The Night of the Spadefoot
Toads. We will work on Spelling List #2

next week, Long Vowel sounds. That
Spelling Test will be on Friday, Sept. 3. In

Grammar, we are working on nouns
(common, proper, abstract). We also began

Diagramming Lesson 1-3.
Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs. Worden
ELA

This week we started the novel, Night of the
Spadefoot Toads. We talked about different

characters in the novel. We began our
Foundational Skill, -ly words. We will continue to

practice with this skill. In grammar, we talked
about the 4 types of sentences and common

and proper nouns. In Spelling, we did List 1. Our
list next week will be List 2: Long Vowel Sounds.

Our List 2 Spelling Test will be on Friday,
September 3. Have a great weekend everyone!


